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The Board of Education authorizes the use of video cameras on District property and contracted busing services 
to ensure the welfare and safety of all employees, students, and visitors to District property, and to safeguard 
District facilities and equipment. Video cameras may be used in locations as deemed appropriate by the 
Superintendent, except in areas designed for the health or personal comfort of individuals such as restrooms, 
locker rooms, lounges or other areas where individuals have a legitimate expectation of privacy.  
 
The District shall provide written notice to employees and students regarding the types of monitoring that may 
occur.  
 
Video recordings may be used to enforce Board of Education policies, administrative regulations, or building rules. 
The District shall comply with all applicable State and Federal laws related to record maintenance and retention. 


